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Dear Dr Nantke,  

We refer to our letter of 26 February 2014 written jointly with Bund and your reply of 

19 March 2014 indicating that information on the enforcement process would not be 

available before 30 April. We also understand that there has been contact in the 

meantime between the German and Chinese authorities/carriers concerning the need 

for compliance. We are also well aware that as regards compliance to the 2012 

„stop-the-clock“ legislation, there is an enforcement deadline of 26 April 2014 beyond 

which time non-compliant carriers cannot be pursued under German law. 

 

It is a fundamental tenet of European legislation and of European climate policy that 

responsible entities be treated equally under the law. Over 98% of airlines complied 

with the 2012 aviation ETS legislation. Not to require the remaining 2% to comply – 

particularly when national carriers from dissenting foreign countries are concerned – 

serves only to undermine Europe’s position in the world and indeed the whole basis 

of the ETS legislation for which DEHSt is responsible for enforcement in Germany.  

 

With this open letter, we therefore call on the German Government and the DEHSt to 

provide public proof that German enforcement provisions as regards the 2012 ETS 

legislation are fully applied to non compliant carriers by the 26 April 2014 deadline. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Jos Dings 
Director 
Transport & Environment 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


